
March 7, 2022 

To: 

Re: 

UBC PGME Year – One residents (RI) commencing Residency on July 1, 2022 

Save the Date – June 28, 2022 Occupational Health and Safety 

Orientation 

As part of the Collective Agreement, all incoming R1s are asked to participate in an orientation 

day that will focus on occupational health and safety before residency rotations commence. We 

ask that that all incoming R1s reserve June 28, 2022 to participate in the orientation. The 
orientation will consist of virtual sessions and online modules.  

Participation in the orientation by R1s is mandatory. Residents will be compensated at their 

regular hourly pay for participating.   

Further details about participating in the orientation and topics covered will be 

provided as soon as they are available. 


